
Keweenaw County Brownfield Redevelopment Authority
October 15, 2013

Present- Ray Chase, Steven Karpiak, Louis Meyette, Michael Musiel
Absent- Mark Klemp
Guest- Bill Griffin

Steven opened the meeting at 6:40 pm.

Ray reported that Keweenaw Copper is still interested in the Mt. Horace Greeley site.  A building lease 
agreement is under discussion with the county, with the possibility of more in the future.  The county 
lawyer has suggested that she should go after the Air Force about site clean up.  The commercial 
buildings on the site belong to the county.  UP Power has removed electric service to the site and wants 
to charge to bring it back.  

Michael will be getting Marlin's Authority information soon and hand it over to the county clerk.

Bill stated that a BEA for Mt. Horace Greeley would make Keweenaw Copper harmless.  Ray will ask 
WUPPDR to write a grant for a baseline assessment of the site.  Bill has contacted Amy Keranen of 
MDEQ and she provided contact information for the Air Force and the Army Corp of Engineers.  Ray 
mentioned that the GSA has the site houses and wants nothing to do with the clean up.  Ray will 
provide Bill with his GSA contact information. Michael suggested contacting federal elected officials.

The Gay Sands and the Louisiana-Pacific sited were discussed.  Bill will contact Louisiana-Pacific to 
get an update on their site monitoring and future use.  

The meeting adjourned at 7:48 pm.

The next scheduled Authority meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 17, 2013, at 6:30 pm at the 
Keweenaw County Courthouse in Eagle River.


